
NEW MEXICO COUNCIL ON PHOTOGRAPHY

MINUTES

Meeting held 10/22/87

Present were: William Clift, Ike Fordyce, Gil Hitchcock, Phyllis Krick, Austin Lamont, 
Joan Myers, Janet Russek, David Scheinbaum and Jane Williams. Also attending were: 
Abigail Adler, Kelley Kirkpatrick, Conchita Kissling and Larry Wang.

The meeting was chaired by Gil Hitchcock, President.

Assistants Larry, Kelley and Conchita gave comments on the workshop with discussion 
on various points by Council members. Kelley and Conchita gave written comments for 
our files.

By unanimous vote of the Directors, Austin Lamont and Susan Streeper were elected to 
the Directorate.

David said we can use the darkroom at the College of Santa Fe for the 1988 Workshop — 
Ulesmann.

Austin suggested Beaumont Neuhall as evening speaker for the 1988 workshop. The group 
also decided to ask Jerry and Olivia to speak.

Final decision: After much discussion of options, it was finally decided to have only 2 main 
instructors, Jerry Ulesmann and Olivia Parker, to divide into 2 groups of 15 each, and to 
have each group work for 2 If days with each instructor. Work will end around 3:00 p.m. 
each day. On the first 4 days of the Workshop, there will be a special session offered from 
3:00 to 6:00 p.m. with Janet, Ike, Joan and David on finishing (matting, mounting, etc.). 
Assistants will also take people out for shooting adobe, Santa Fe architectire, nature, etc. 
After 6:00 p.m., there will be dinner on campus together. There will be lectures, social 
hours, etc. to promote more interaction between groups of participants.

Gil reported a profit of approximately $2400 from the 1987 Workshop. There is no financial 
report as yet.

Abigail is to work on initial announcements for magazines. A committee was formed to 
work on the 1988 Workshop and to help Abigail proof the ads, etc. Abigail is chairperson 
of this committee which includes Larry, Kelley, Janet, Bill and Phyllis. Abigail will call 
a meeting when more work has been completed on the ads.

Indian Market 1988 is scheduled for August 20 - 21
The Workshop is scheduled for August 14 - 19.

Jane Williams suggested adding a sentence to the brochure saying that Santa Fe is a great, 
interesting place, but the Workshop is for study so if you want time to enjoy Santa Fe, 
plan to stay an extra day or two.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:20 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Lloyd P; Fadrique 
Secretary


